
RESCHEDULED CONCERTS FOR MAY 2021 

Dear Friends of DFP and Valued Customers, 

In view of the Government’s new announcement on the enforcement of the Movement 

Control Order (MCO) in Selangor and Wilayah Persekutuan Kuala Lumpur, the Dewan 

Filharmonik PETRONAS (DFP) will be closed to the public during the entire MCO in May 

2021. * 

With deep regret, we wish to announce that all concerts scheduled between 8 and 29 May 

2021 will be rescheduled to future dates. New dates to be announced. 

RESCHEDULED CONCERTS * 

• MENDELSSOHN’S VOYAGES, SAT 8 MAY 2021 3:00PM 

• THE MAJESTIC BAROQUE, SAT 22 MAY 2021 8:30PM 

• SENANDUNG LEBARAN - A TRIBUTE TO S. ATAN, SAT 29 MAY 2021 

8:30PM 

*Subject to the latest developments, these concerts may be carried out in accordance with 

directive and guidance from the Malaysia’s government and Ministry of Health. 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

What are your options? 

• KEEP THE ORIGINAL TICKETS AND ENJOY THE RESCHEDULED 

CONCERTS IN THE FUTURE 

Please make sure you have provided us with the latest contact information to reach 

you. 

• CONVERT YOUR TICKETS AS FRIENDS OF DFP POINTS 

You may convert the value of your tickets into points which will be credited into your 

Friends of DFP account. The points can be utilized for future ticket purchases. 

OUR BOX OFFICE IS REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE. 

As always, our Customer Relationship Management team is happy to assist you with any 

inquiry. 

You can reach us at boxoffice@dfp.com.my OR contactus@dfp.com.my. 

Currently, we are responding to a high volume of e-mails, thus your inquiry may take longer 

to answer. We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

Thank you for your continuous support. We look forward to welcoming you again to Dewan 

Filharmonik PETRONAS in the future! 


